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April 3, 2019 

 

Subject:  Notification for Unifying DIP Switch Part Numbers 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

In line with our core value to continuously improve our products and systems, CTS has implemented SAP as a new 

ERP system for managing multiple aspects of engineering, manufacturing and accounting.  Implementation of 

SAP requires standardization of our model number assignments. 

 

In the past, there have been many part number formats used and recognized by our old ERP system for our DIP 

switch product.  We previously used a manual process to compensate for the various part number formats.  

Beginning January 1, 2019, with implementation of SAP, our part numbers must be unified and consistent with 

the part numbering found on our data sheets. 

 

This notification addresses part numbers for DIP switches that are affected by implementation of SAP that include 

product series 193, 194, 195, 204, 206, 208, 206RA, 209, 210, 219, and 218.  Part numbers using “00,” “OFF,” 

“-F”,” or “-P” will no longer be used by our ERP system or on our documentation.  Existing affected part numbers 

will be assigned new part numbers that coincide with the associated data sheet.  This change only affects the 

part numbering and does not affect the availability of the part numbers being offered.  A reference list is 

attached for crosses from the old part number to the new part number.  For additional information, please see 

the data sheets at the following website at: https://www.ctscorp.com/sense_product_line/dip-switches/ 

 

Should there be any questions or concerns, please reach out to the following: 

 

CTS Contact: Inside Sales Representative/Customer Service Representative 

Email: ECSalesSupport@ctscorp.com  

 


